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April 7, 2016 
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No.16-1685 
 
 
RE: Implementation of a Carrier Hard Copy Experience Rate Sheet Handling Fee 
Effective July 1, 2016 
 
On November 12, 2015, the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association 
Inc. (MWCIA) distributed Circular Letter No.15-1675 announcing the implementation of a 
$5 handling fee per hardcopy experience rate sheet sent to carriers.    
 
We also want to remind carriers that MWCIA has options available for carriers to obtain 
electronic experience rate sheets. Please refer to Circular Letter No.15-1675, located on 
the MWCIA website at www.mwcia.org for additional details on ways to receive 
electronic experience rate sheets.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this circular, please contact our Data Quality 
Department staff at 952-897-1737 (Option 4) or via email at unitstat@mwcia.org.   


